Nov. 22, 2019
Dear Parents,
It is so hard to believe that Thanksgiving is next week already!  Time is flying by so quickly!  Remember there will be no school on Wednesday, Thursday, or Friday of next week, so this will be the last newsletter until December 6th!    Have a wonderful Thanksgiving and enjoy time spent with family and friends!
This week we learned 3 letter sounds: /th/, /qu/, and /ou/, and we learned 3 new sight words, as well: “two,” “was,” and “out.” 
We finished up our Science unit on pushes and pulls this week, as well.  The kids did a great job working with a partner to design a device that could move some rocks. They applied many of the concepts we learned about to make their device work effectively! We are also continuing to work on the teen numbers in Math.  Next week doing lots of fun Thanksgiving activities.
Be on the look-out next week for a Seesaw message regarding supplies that we will be needing for several Christmas projects.  Thank you, in advance, for your generosity!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note that for the remainder of November and December we will be taking a break from having Show and Tell.  We will begin again in January.
Also, next month I will be placing wrapping paper and ribbons in the sensory table at Centers for the kids to practice cutting and paper punching holes.  This is great for their fine motor development! Please send any “scraps” of wrapping paper or ribbon that you may have at home.  We will put them to good use! Thank you!
Have a blessed and happy Thanksgiving!
Mrs. Streblow

